
・Free of charge

・Advance registration

required

・Zoom meeting

Center for Asia-Pacific Studies
Contact

18 Yamazato-cho, Showa-ku, Nagoya 466-8673
Phone: 052-832-3111
Email: center-asiapacific@nanzan-u.ac.jp

Please apply from the following form.
We will send you Zoom URL to your e-mail 
address on December 17(Fri.),2021

Deadline: December 16(Thu.), 2021, 9:00am
https://forms.gle/S4kVzaAndmrtGgFL9

Professor, Department of Economics, 
Senshu University

Hideo Ohashi
Speaker

December 20, 2021
13:35-15:15

Mon.

Date

Registration

Revising China's Foreign 
Economic Strategy in the 

U.S.-China Rivalry

Lecture Meeting Sponsored by the Center for Asia-Pacific Studies


	スライド番号 1

